
Our Lady of the Mountains  
and All Saints Catholic School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

1425 Yaqui Street Sierra Vista, AZ 85650 
(520) 378-2720   Fax: (520) 378-6825 

Email: office@olmaz.org   www.olmaz.org 
School:  (520) 378-7012  www.ascsaz.org 

                    We Are on Facebook! 
 

Office Hours 
8:30am~5:00pm Mon~Fri  

 
Staff 

Pastor        Fr. Michael Bucciarelli 
In Residence               Fr. Amal Sebastiar 
Business Manager                 Teresa Mullen 
Parish Secretary                  Donna Parsons 
Compliance/Acct. Asst.     Christine Unrein 
Religious Ed                     Kathleen Shilson 
Maintenance                        Shawn Crippen 
School Principal      Carmen Rosado 
School Secretary            Melissa Borges 

 
Deacons 

Jim Hill (Ret.), Jose Huerta-Nunez, 
Reynaldo Romo, Robert Sadorf (Ret.) 

Jim Schaff (Ret.), Gene Tackett  
 

Pastoral Council 
President            Keith Mullen 
Vice President                           Troy Lopes 
Secretary                   Mo Pryor  

Finance Council 
Chairman                          Andrew Kjolsrud 
Co-Chairman                       George Adames 
Secretary                         Vacant 
Members       Patrick Ledger, 
Fernando Valenzuela, Richard Laszok & 
Doug Shough 
Business Manager                 Teresa Mullen 
ASCS Principal                  Carmen Rosado 

Board of Directors 
President       Fr. Mike 
Vice President      Msgr. McCarthy 
Secretary                 Mo Pryor 
Treasurer       George Adames 

Mass Times 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 8:00am 

Wednesday 5:30pm 
Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 

Sunday 7:30am, 9:30am, 11:30am (Spanish) & 5:00pm  
All daily Masses are cancelled until further no-
tice. Weekday Mass at 10am is livestreamed at 
www.standrewsv.org  Parking lot Masses are  

Saturday 6:30pm, Sundays 7:30, 9:30 & 11:30am 
(Spanish) 

Other Sacraments 
Anointing of the Sick ~ After Mass on First Friday or by  
Appointment 
Baptism   ~   By appointment only.  Registration & Baptism 
classes  required.  Please call Parish Office. 
Marriage     ~  Minimum 6 months advance notice.  Please call 
Parish Office. 
Confessions ~  Saturday 4p.m. or anytime by appointment.  



  
 
 

 
 
June 20, 2020 ~ Saturday  
6:30p.m   Pat Schable by Ilse Schable 
                    Bill Whitlock by Monica Whitlock 
June 21, 2020 ~  Sunday 
7:30a.m.    John & Philbena Bicker Family by Gloria 
     Bickler 
                     Gerald A. Lara by The Lara Family 
9:30a.m     HAPPY 45TH ANNIVERSARY FR. MIKE 
11:30a.m.   John Kimbell by Fred & Rhonda  
      Schuman 
5:00p.m        NO MASS
June 22, 2020 ~ Monday 
8:00a.m.         
June 23, 2020 ~ Tuesday   
8:00a.m.       Lenora Benjamin by Caesar Benjamin &   
     Elisabeth Klein 
June 24, 2020 ~  Wednesday  
5:30p.m.      
June 25, 2020 ~  Thursday   
8:00a.m.         
June 26, 2020 ~   Friday  
8:00a.m.        
June 27, 2020 ~ Saturday  
6:30p.m.         For the people of the Parish 
June 28, 2020~  Sunday   
7:30a.m.   John Kimbell by Ann Lee 
9:30a.m.      For the deceased of the Parish 
11:30a.m.      For all those with COVID 19 
5:00p.m.  NO MASS  

Adoration 
I wait for you 
An Invitation 

 
24 hour Adoration is the Thursday before 
First Friday of each month.  Come and 
spend an hour with our Lord.  Adoration is 
postponed until further notice. 

NOTICE 
 
Masses are livestreamed daily at 10:00am at 
www.standrewsv.org.  Fr. Mike & Fr. Amal alternate Mass-
es with the priests from St. Andrew’s.  Please continue to 
check our webpage & also at www.diocesetucson.org for 
current updates.  May God bless you all and keep you 
safe. 

Weekly Calendar 

All meetings, prayer groups & activities have 
been cancelled until further notice.  We hope 

to have more information available soon. 

Saints and Special Observances 
 
Sunday: Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time;  
 Father’s Day 
Monday: St. Paulinus of Nola;  
 Ss. John Fisher and Thomas More 
Wednesday: The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
Saturday: St. Cyril of Alexandria;  
 Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

                         The Statue of Our Lady of Fatima will 
                          be at the home of  Martha De La Rosa until 

June 28th. 

 
    
 
 
 
 

Happy Father’s Day to all our Fathers & Grand-
fathers.  May God continue to bless you and 

guide you. 

 SAINT JOHN FISHER (1469-1535) AND  
SAINT THOMAS MORE (1477-1535) 
June 22 
 From Robert Bolt’s classic A Man for All Seasons to Show-
time’s edgy The Tudors, Thomas More endears himself still: 
lawyer-statesman of impeccable integrity, remarried widower 
and affectionate father delighting in a lively household—four 
children, a pet monkey, even a paid jester! And challenges still: 
humanist-reformer, yet champion of Catholic faith and papal 
primacy. John Paul II named him Patron of Statesmen and Poli-
ticians, citing More’s generous work, both as a lawyer and in 
government service, on behalf of the poorest and most margin-
alized people of his time, as well as his promotion of education 
for all sectors of society. More’s decision for principle over poli-
tics, conscience over convenience prompted his final words: “I 
die the king’s good servant, but God’s first.” Alone among Eng-
land’s bishops, John Fisher dared challenge Henry VIII’s di-
vorce and repudiation of the papacy. When the Pope named the 
imprisoned Fisher a cardinal, Henry thundered: “Don’t bother 
sending Fisher’s red hat here; I’ll send Fisher’s head to Rome!” 
Whose “good servants” are we first? Isn’t a right conscience 
worth the pain of standing alone? 



  
We welcome the addition of names of parishioners and family 
members who are HOSPITALIZED or CRITICALLY ILL. 
Names of CHRONICALLY ILL PARISHIONERS and FAMILY 
are in the back of the church. You and your loved ones are 
in our prayers daily. 
Virginia Padia (sister of Barbara Adric) #116, Cesaer Nicolas 
Herrera (grandson of Esperanza & Nicolas Avitia) #107, Jim 
Mabery #105, Ted & Mary Alice Adamczyk #109, Greta Kimbell 
#101, Judy Carroll #111, Karen Cox #113, Robert Gunthner 
(brother of Cecilia Coleman #119), Gregory Coleman (son of 
Cecilia Coleman #119), MaryLou Esquivel #101, Mark 
Pottebaum #105, Grace Neal (cousin of Lorene Shough #116), 
Hipolito Ocasio Perez (brother of Irma Ramos #124), Jim & Julie 
Hill #107, Arlene Chepinski #108, Cynthia Cary #124, John 
Knight (brother of Mary Kay Holcomb #101), David Gaston Smith 
(grandson of Barry & Jean Gaston #124), Alex Jon 
Neitring(grandson of Daryl Lynn Funke #125, Irma Ramos #124, 
Juan Lozano #103, Janet Smith (sister of Suzanne DeRosier 
#119), William Patrick Young (brother of Jerry Young #116), 
Marie Sloup #110, Boston & Shay Lamoreaux (great grandson & 
grandson of Teresa Mullen #114), Angela & Antonio Mancillas 
(friend of Lupe Rulapaugh #109), Bill & Linda Wallace (sister & 
brother in law of Lupe Rulapaugh #109), Michael Martin (nephew 
of Phyllis Ballard #103), Terri Plummer (sister of Phyllis Ballard 
#103), Sandy Martin, Maria Harty & Luisa Limon (friends of Lupe 
Rulapaugh #109), Lupe Rulapaugh #109, Palmer Drews #118, 
Chloe & Carter Fox (great-grandchildren of Bunnie & Palmer 
Drews #118), Hans Schaflein (brother of Christa Day #107), Tim 
Burge Family (friends of Calle Kindred #105), Renee Escamilla 
(daughter in law of Jesse & Ana Escamilla #114), Calla Kindred 
#105, Yesha Ohashi #105, Michael Colaiacovo (nephew of 
Marianna Essex #107) 

JMJ 

Weekly Readings, 22 – 28 June 2020 
Monday: Sts. Paulinus of Nola & John 

Fisher and Thomas More, 
Martyrs 

 2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18; Mt 
7:1-5 

Tuesday: 2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-
35a, 36; Mt 7:6, 12-14 

Wednesday: The Nativity of St. John the 
Baptist   

 Is 49:1-6; Ps 139:1b-3, 13-15;  
 Acts 13:22-26; Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Thursday:  2 Kgs 24:8-17; Mt 7:21-29 
Friday: 2 Kgs 25:1-12; Mt 8:1-4 
Saturday: St. Cyril of Alexandria; BVM 
 Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Mt 8:5-17 
Sunday 13th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 2 Kgs 4:8-11, 14-16a; Ps 88:2-3, 16-19; Rom 6:3-4, 

8-11; Mt 10:37-42 

OLM MONTHLY STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

June 2020 
June 1-2    $1,715.00  
June 3-9         $11,302.60       
June 10-16          $5,637.55      
June 17-23          $      
June 24-30        $

Total Church Contributions  $18,655.15

OLM Special Contributions-incl. online giving  
  Building Maint Fund/Capital Imp.  $746.00

   Rectory Building Fund         $         
   Support Our School                                                 $442.00 
 Other Church             $526.39 

Fiscal Year Stewardship Report
Fiscal Year: July 1, 2019 – June 30, 2020 

Total Church Contributions      $332,187.14
Total Other Church Contributions    $31,337.74
Total Parish Activities/ Other Income     $21,285.62 
Total YTD Contributions/Income   $384,810.50

YTD Expenses    $369,160.76
Total year to date income          $15,649.74 

Annual Fiscal Year Goal 
Monthly: 35,000.00 X 12=       $420,000.00 

Contribution % to date of goal           91.62%

 
Current No. of OLM Families:  1000 

  
 

Marriage Tip of the Week 
Pope Francis says that “I’m sorry” is a 

phrase husbands and wives should say often. If it’s 
hard for you to say “I’m sorry,” or to offer forgiveness, 
pray for a softened heart. 

 
     
Just a reminder of Online giving that 
is offered.  Please go to our website 
at click the icon to the left.  Doing 
online giving helps to reduce the 

cost of church envelopes.  Please call the Parish office 
if you would like assistance with setting up Online 
Giving. 

 
 



 
 

21 de Junio de 2020 
Decima Segunda Semana de 

Tiempo Ordinario 
Ministros de la comunión y lectores para 

la próxima semana 
Programa De Ministerios De Eucarista 

Programa De Lectores 
 ________________________________________ 

Consejo Matrimonial de la Semana 
El Papa Francisco dice que "lo siento" es 

una frase que los esposos y esposas deben 
decir a menudo. Si es difícil para ti decir "lo 

siento", o ofrecer perdón, ora por un corazón 
ablandado. 

 

Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
 
I know we’re all anxious to be back in our parishes but the 
number of Covid-19 cases and deaths has unexpectedly 
increased in Arizona.  I very strongly encourage all those in 
the CDC vulnerable categories [especially those age 65+ or 
with a chronic health condition] to remain at home and let 
the Church come to you via technology.  Just a few more 
weeks might make all the difference.   
 
The Church loves you and wants you to be safe.  God bless 
you!    
 
Bishop Weisenburger 
 
 

In the Gospel today, we hear 
Jesus say: “Everyone who 
acknowledges me before others I 
will acknowledge before my 
heavenly Father.” 
This week know that you will be 

bringing hope to the poor by your gift to the 
Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 

OLM Council 10799 

Grand Knight ~ Aeneas Anderson 
249-9820 

 
Brothers information on our next upcoming Council business 
meeting being held at OLM will be in our council e-mails. We 
are still currently observing the rules of our diocese and 
our state council guidelines.  
 
Charity, Unity and Fraternity (CUF) On-Line Exemplifications 
are scheduled for:  

English 
Tuesday, June 23 - 

7:00 PM EDT 
Tuesday, June 23 - 

10:00 PM EDT 
  

Thursday, June 25 - 
7:00 PM EDT 

Thursday, June 25 - 
10:00 PM EDT 

Spanish 
Sunday, June 21 - 

10:00 PM EDT 
Wednesday, June 
24 - 9:00 PM EDT 

  

Spanish 
Sunday, June 28 - 10:00 
PM EDT 

English 
Monday, June 29 - 

7:00 PM EDT 
Monday, June 29 - 

10:00 PM EDT 

 

 

 

Note: Contact Financial Secretary James Tomko for 
additional information and scheduling at e-mail: 
jamestomko@cox.net or call 249-6492. 

Wheelchairs & walkers are available to anyone in need 
of one.  Please contact Chuck at 234-4120. 

The new Living Faith booklets are in for July-
Sept.  Please stop by the Church office to pick up 
your copy.  Suggested donation for the large print 
is $2 and for the small books $1.  Thank you for 
your continued support. 

 



       All Saints Catholic School 
 
 

 
 
 

JOB OPENINGS 
All Saints Catholic School has three elementary teaching 
positions open!  A full-time custodian is also needed during 
the day.  To apply go to the Diocese of Tucson website at 
www.diocesetucson.org  For more information call 520- 
378-7012. 
 
Congratulations to the 3 students who graduated from 8th 
grade and will now go onto high school.  God Bless you! 
 
Dear OLM brothers and sisters, 
 
The school is going through very difficult times with the threat 
with COVID19 and aging equipment. The CDC is placing strict 
guidelines on school re-entry for the 2020-2021 school year.   
This will mean increased personnel such as teachers and 
custodians.  I am asking that you please consider donating to the 
school.  Remember that every donation is tax deductible.  If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to call me at 378-
7012. God Bless!    Carmen   

 
 

Eucharistic ministers are needed to serve 
for the 5:00 pm Saturday, 7:30, 9:30 am and 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass celebrations. 
Diocesan guidelines for Phase 1 reopening 
disqualified about 75 percent of people serving this 
ministry (over age 65 and/or underlying health 
issues).    
To be a Eucharistic minister a person must: 

* be confirmed Catholic 

* be under age 65  
* be commissioned by the pastor.   
* complete a ministry sign-up sheet (waived for 
June). 
* be in compliance with the Diocesan Safe 
Environment Program (waived for June). 
If you would like to be a Eucharistic minister or want 
more information, contact: 
David Gilcreest, 520.458.7135 (please leave a 
message) or email dlgilcreest@msn.com. 
  

Family Faith Formation  
GOSPELS AND QUESTIONS OF THE WEEK  

 
Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time, Matthew 10: 26-33 

The Reassurance of Faith 
June 21 

Adult: When has your faith in Jesus been most seriously 
tested? 
Children and Youth: What could you do to encourage 
someone who is feeling hurt? 

 
Next Week’s Gospel Preparation  

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Matthew 10:37-42 
Showing Christ to Others 

June 28 
 

Prayer of a Father 
 
Lord, You have now given me 
The privilege of my own family 
Help me to accept with humility this sacred gift 
 
May I be gentle and strong. 
Knowing right from wrong 
May I be firm yet fair 
May my wife find in me a companion for life 
A true friend, a kind listener 
May my children know 
Protection, affection, direction 
 
May I open for them the book of knowledge 
The secret doorway to adventure 
May the child in me always 
Accompany the child in them 
 
May I hold them in times of fear 
May I dry the eyes that cry soft tears 
May we journey together through many years 
 
Lord, may they know you because of me 
Your consoling compassionate way 
Woven through life each day 
 
May I be silent when I need to hear 
Affirm, and gently steer 
The anxious heart to a place of calm 
 
Lord, may I be blessed in my children 
May my wonder never cease 
May I find with self-acceptance 
The gift of inner peace 
 
May I rest with quiet contentment 
And make this silent prayer 
Father of all Fathers 
Guide our earthly way.  Amen  (Dynamic Catholic) 



Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
After a month of drive-in masses, we are in for a change. Weekend masses will move 
inside our church building beginning Saturday, July 4. In order to do this, we need to 
make some adaptations. Please read the following carefully. They are the requirements 
to make our liturgies as safe as we reasonably can. Also, please remember that this is 
just another early step to fully opening our parish church. 
Due to the continuing presence of the Covid-19 virus in our community there is an 
inherent risk, regardless of age or health, in attending any public event. This 
includes religious services. While we are working to reduce the risk, there are no risk-
free situations. A parishioner’s presence at a public event constitutes his or her 
understanding and acceptance of this essential level of risk. 
The decision to return to the public celebrations of our faith during this time of pandemic 
should not be made casually or lightly by anyone. 
The Sunday Mass obligation has been suspended indefinitely for all Catholics living in or 
visiting the Tucson Diocese. No one is required to return to receive Holy Communion or 
return to in-person Masses at this time. 
Those age 65 or older, as well as anyone with a chronic health condition, are strongly 
urged to remain at home and not come onto church premises. This is a time when such 
persons should let the church come to them in perhaps a secondary but still meaningful 
way -- via the internet, television, and other means of technology. (The 10 am live-
streamed mass at St. Andrew’s will continue indefinitely; other masses are listed on our 
parish web page.) 
Anyone feeling ill in any way is urged, in the strongest sense, to remain at home 
and 
not risk accidental harm to the community gathered at church or other public 
places. 
Public weekend masses will be in the church starting Saturday, July 4. 
Here is how we will accomplish this: 
We return to our original Mass schedule: 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 5:00 pm 
Sunday morning: 7:30 am; 9:30 am and 11:30 am (Spanish) 
Sunday evening: 5:00 pm 
 
Please note that the church courtyard restrooms will be open but the drinking 
fountains will not be available. If needed, please bring your own water and take the 
bottle home with you. Please bring face masks and hand sanitizer with you. Your wearing 
of masks helps protect the priests and ministers, so for all over the age of 2, please 
show your support by wearing a mask during the entire liturgy except when 
consuming the Holy Eucharist. 
 
When you enter the church, ushers will guide you to your seat(s) which are marked off to 
keep you a safe distance from others. Seating will be every other row.  
We have moved some chairs around to maximize our use of space while maintaining a 
safe distance between persons. Please do not congregate in groups inside or outside the 
church. 



If the church is at safe capacity, please come back for a later mass. 
There will be a basket at the church entrance into which you can drop your offering(s). 
We still strongly recommend you use online giving which is safer for all. You can call the 
parish office for more information. 
For communion you will approach the minister’s aisle by aisle maintaining the six foot 
distance between persons. 
Sunday bulletins will not be handed out. We will continue to email them to you. Please 
keep us up to date with your contact information by calling the parish office at 378- 
3720 so that we can send you bulletins as well as to inform you of any changes. These 
instructions are subject to change as circumstances change. 
Please continue to pray for our priests and our parish community. 
Fr. Mike Bucciarelli – Fr. Mike Martinez 
 
Queridos hermanos, 
Después de un mes de misas en el estacionamiento, estamos preparados para un 
cambio. Las misas de fin de semana se moverán dentro de nuestro edificio de la iglesia 
a partir del sábado 4 de Julio. Para poder lograr esto, necesitamos hacer algunas 
adaptaciones. Lea atentamente lo siguiente. Son los requisitos para que nuestras 
liturgias sean lo más seguras posible. Además, recuerde que este es sólo otro paso a 
temprana etapa para poder abrir completamente nuestra iglesia parroquial. 
Debido a la continua presencia del virus Covid-19 en nuestra comunidad, existe un 
riesgo inherente, independientemente de su edad o salud, de asistir a cualquier 
evento público. Esto incluye los servicios religiosos. Mientras trabajamos para 
reducir el riesgo, no hay situaciones libres de riesgo. La presencia de un feligrés en un 
evento público constituye su comprensión y aceptación de este nivel esencial de riesgo. 
La decisión de volver a las celebraciones públicas de nuestra fe durante este tiempo de 
pandemia no debe ser tomada casual o ligeramente por nadie. 
La obligación de la Misa Dominical ha sido suspendida indefinidamente para todos los 
católicos que viven o visitan la Diócesis de Tucson. Nadie está obligado a regresar para 
recibir la Santa Comunión o regresar a las Misas en persona en este momento. 
Aquellos de 65 años o más, así como cualquier persona con una condición de salud 
crónica, se les urge encarecidamente a permanecer en casa y no llegar a las 
instalaciones de la iglesia. Este es un momento en el que esas personas deben dejar 
que la iglesia se les presente tal vez de una manera secundaria pero todavía significativa 
-- a través de Internet, la televisión y otros medios de tecnología. (La misa de las 10 am 
transmitida en vivo en San Andrés, en ingles, se continuará indefinidamente; otras misas 
se enumeran en nuestra página web parroquial.) 
Cualquier persona que se sienta mal de alguna manera se les pide, en el sentido 
más en fuerte, a permanecer en casa y a no correr el riesgo de sufrir daños 
accidentales a la comunidad reunida en la iglesia u otros lugares públicos. 
Las misas públicas de fin de semana estarán en la iglesia a partir del sábado 4 de 
julio. 
 
 
Así es como lograremos esto: 
Volvemos a nuestro horario original de misa: 



Sábado: 
5:00 pm- Ingles 
Domingo: 
7:30 am- Ingles 
9:30 am- Ingles 
11:30 am- Español 
5:00 pm- Ingles 
Tenga en cuenta que los baños de la iglesia estarán abiertos, pero las fuentes no 
estarán disponibles. Si es necesario, por favor traiga su propia agua y lleve la botella a 
casa con usted. 
Por favor, traiga máscaras faciales y desinfectante de manos con usted. Su uso de 
máscaras ayuda a proteger a los sacerdotes y ministros, por lo que para todos los 
mayores. Personas mayores de 2 años, por favor muestre su apoyo usando una 
máscara durante toda la liturgia, excepto cuando consuma la Santa Eucaristía. 
Cuando entres en la iglesia, los ujieres te guiarán a tu(s) asiento(s) que están marcados 
para mantenerte a una distancia segura de los demás. Se ocuparán los asientos de cada 
otra fila. 
Hemos movido algunas sillas para maximizar nuestro uso del espacio mientras 
mantenemos una distancia segura entre las personas. Por favor, no se congreguen en 
grupos dentro o fuera de la iglesia. 
Si la iglesia está llena, por favor regrese a una misa de otro horario. 
Habrá una canasta en la entrada de la iglesia en la que puede dejar su(s) ofrenda(s). Le 
recomendamos encarecidamente que utilice la donación en línea que es más seguro 
para todos. Puede llamar a la oficina parroquial para obtener más información. 
Para la comunión se acercarán a los ministros de comunión fila por fila manteniendo la 
distancia de seis pies entre cada persona. 
Los boletines dominicales no se repartirán después de misa. Continuaremos 
repartiéndolos por correo electrónico. Por favor, manténganos al día con su 
información de contacto. llame a la oficina parroquial al 378-3720 para darnos su 
información y así podamos enviarle boletines, para informarle de cualquier cambio. 
Estas instrucciones están sujetas a cambios a medida que cambian las circunstancias. 
Por favor, continúen orando por nuestros sacerdotes y nuestra comunidad parroquial. 
P. Mike Bucciarelli – P. Mike Martinez 
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Protect Every Branch of Your Family Tree
- Living Trusts
-Wills

- Powers of Attorney 866.964.8563
We offer a no cost, education based, consultation. www.FamilyTreePlanning.com
Call today and ask about our parishioner discount.

Andrew J. Kjolsrud, AAM5®
FINANCIAL ADVISOR
VICE PRESIDENT - INVESTMENTS

Personalized Investment Planning and Advice
P; 520-226-9:1.07 I benjaminfedwards.com

Complete Auto Service, Repairs

Original Owners since 1956

458-2061 601 Fry Blvd., SV

The Sponsors Who Appear On This Bulletin. It Is Through
Their Support That This Bulletin Is Made Possible.
Business Owners Interested In Advertising Please Call

J.S. Paluch
1-800-231-0805

Jocelyn T. Lawley
Associate Broker, Realtor,
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Let's Open the Door to Your New Home Together

WHY IS IT
A man wakes up after sleeping

under an ADVERTISED blanket

on an ADVERTISED mattress

and pulls off ADVERTISED pajamas

bathes in an ADVERTISED shower

shaves with an ADVERTISED razor
brushes his teeth

with ADVERTISED toothpaste
washes with ADVERTISED soap

puts on ADVERTISED clolhes
drinks a cup

of ADVERTISED coffee
drives to work

in an ADVERTISED car
and then ....

refuses to ADVERTISE
believing it doesn'l pay.

Later if business is poor
he ADVERTISES il for sale.

WHY IS IT?What We Can Offer
You and Your Business:
• Many ad size options to meet your budget in col0r or black and W It

• One-on-one customer service to help build and design your ad
• The ability to change your ad up to 12 times per year

J.S. Paluch Company 1.800.231.0 p5
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Remembering
Your Parish in
Your Will.

For further information,
please call the Parish Office.~~~~==~~~~~==~~~~~~

2363 E. Fry Blvd.
Sierra Vista, AZ 85635

See
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of the Sea of the United States of America

Take your FAITH ON A JOURNEY.
Call us today at 860-399-1785 or em ail
eileen@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

FINDaPARISH.com

Check It Out Today!
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n.."81
Thank you for advertising in

our church bulletin.
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because of it!

IThe Most CompleteOnline National
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Catholic Parishes

TAKE-OUT AVAILABLE

Come in and try it,
you'll like it!

4373 S. Hwy 92 • 378-4400

Sign up here:
https:/Iwww.jspaluch.com/BulletinSubscribe.aspx

Courtesy of J_S- Paluch Company, Ine. n

Country House Restaurant

ONE~PARISH

022554 Our Lady of the Mountains
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MY.ONEPARISH.COM
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Parishioner 0(

Mobile: 520.227.6694
Office: 520.458.4388

t&r eMail: Brad@BradSnyder.com
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Get this
weekly bulletin
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